
Submitter: Tammy Karschnia 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and Environment 

Measure: HB3152 

I highly oppose this Bill. It should never be enacted without the vote of the people it 

effects - namely Oregonians. 

In addition this will be a huge financial burden on working families who are barely 

making ends meet as it is.  

Shame on the them for continuing to push their agenda and not actually do what is 

best for Oregonians.   


